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SUBJECT:

A MOTION requiring the Office of Information Resource Management to prepare a status update on the 2006-08 Strategic Technology Plan and the transmittal of each executive department’s service delivery plan.

COMMITTEE ACTION:

On July 10, 2007, the General Government and Labor Relations Committee gave a “do-pass” recommendation to Proposed Substitute Motion 2007-0373. The substitute motion included a technical correction. The vote was three ayes, and no nos.
SUMMARY: 
Proposed Motion 2007-0373 would require the Office of Information Resource Management to prepare a status update on the 2006-08 Strategic Technology Plan and transmit each executive department’s service delivery plan. 
BACKGROUND:
On June 12, 2007 the General Government and Labor Relations (GGLR) Committee heard a status update presented by committee staff on the 2006-08 Strategic Technology Plan(STP). Overall, the county has made considerable progress in achieving the objectives and outcomes set forth in the Strategic Technology Plan. However, some of the timelines set forth in the 2006-08 Strategic Technology Plan (STP) will not be achieved. In response, the GGLR Committee directed staff to prepare a motion requiring the Office of Information Resource Management to submit a status update of the Strategic Technology Plan by October 16, 2007 as well as the service delivery plans for each executive department.
ANALYSIS:
Proposed Motion 2007-0344 requires the Office of Information Resource Management to submit a status update of the Strategic Technology Plan by October 16, 2007 as well as the service delivery plans for each executive department. The importance of having this update is to assist the Council during the budget process as it evaluates technology projects. 
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